

March 11, 2014

Dear Friends,

Marc Lockhart of Lockhart Cadillac invites you to raise funds for the Little Sisters of the Poor at no cost to you. We are grateful to Marc and the staff of Lockhart for this offer. Time is short; we hope taking a test drive can be placed on your calendar.

Please see Marc's letter below, and remember to take along the attached flyer when you visit Lockhart.

God bless you always.

Sincerely,

Mother Mary Vincent, l.s.p. Superior and Administrator

Sn. Mary Vincent 15P